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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES 
CSH/GT/MISPA II-13/09


8 October 2009

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Working Group to Prepare for the Second Meeting of Ministers Responsible for Public Security in the Americas presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Working Group, wishes to request delegations to send, as soon as possible, their comments in writing of the document “Draft Final Document” (CSH/GT/MISPA II-9/09). This document will be considered in the next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 13, 2009.
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